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	Subject:
	Workshop to Discuss Forming Additional Citizen Advisory Committees or Working Groups


Statement of Issue:
This Workshop is to discuss whether to form additional citizen advisory committees or working groups, their possible foci, and how to staff them.  In addition, explore the possibility of forming additional groups to address important issues (e.g., energy efficient government, public transit, sustainable economic development).
Background:

During the December 1, 2008 Board Meeting; the Board directed staff to schedule a Workshop on March 3, 2009 for this purpose.  The County has been served in the past with citizen advisory groups, referring to the Infrastructure Advisory Committee, the Tree and Landscape Ordinance Committee, and the Wetlands Ordinance Committee.  
Analysis:

This workshop is intended to explore the possibility of forming additional groups to address important issues (e.g., energy efficient government, public transit, sustainable economic development).  Ways to efficiently staff additional committees also would be discussed.

